
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 13 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Another very fulfilling week at St. Gregory’s. 

Throughout our school the children have really 

embraced the first week of Advent and are enjoying 

the Nativity scenes and wreaths in their classrooms 

and corridors. Foundation stage have been 

practising their Nativity play and Year 2 even have 

an elf in their classroom reminding them to social 

distance! 

The hall was alive with the sound of music again this 

morning, as Mr White and Years 4 & 5 rehearsed 

during their weekly lesson! 

Christmas Dinner Day is on Friday 11th December – 

please book online in the usual way.  This will also be 

Christmas Jumper Day – all donations welcome, and 

we will of course advise you which charity will 

benefit this year. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Warmest Regards 

Mrs Yuen 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 

2021 

Term Ends: 

Wednesday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 
Advent in Year 5 

Year 5 has been learning about how Jesus 

belonged to the family of King David. They 

recorded findings on a Jesse Tree, using 

symbols to represent the descendants. 

Children enjoyed this lesson as it 

coincided well with the beginning of 

Advent. 

Christmas Dinner Day/Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Dinners will be served in school on Friday 11th December – 

please order your child’s hot Christmas Dinner online as you would 

normally do for hot dinners. 

The children are invited to wear Christmas Jumpers on this day too if 

they have one, or even just add a festive touch to what they are 

wearing! 

General Health & Covid-19 Coronavirus 

If your child shows any one of the symptoms of Covid, please 

arrange for them to be tested – this is in the interest of the wider 

school community as well as your peace of mind, thank you. 

Should your child be off school due to illness, please state the 

reason why they needed to stay at home when you phone the 

school. This is important as it helps the office staff to record illness 

accurately and avoids your child’s absence being recorded as 

Unauthorised, thank you. 

 

 

 
House Points this week 

ALBAN 731   BECKET 717  

FISHER 619   MORE 651 

 


